
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.
Sent: 3/15/2013 2:17:29 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Bruno, Kenneth (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: RE: Meeting re Liberty & Cycla Independant Review in PG&E's GRC

Meredith,

Thank you for reaching out. I could probably meeting on Monday 18th at 3pm, but it’s not 
ideal. I’m also down south on the 20th, so that won’t work. Unless you have anything urgent, I 
propose that we meet on the 26th. My day is wide open, so feel free to send me an invitation 
(probably two hours, so we don’t have to rush).

Thanks,

Liza

Elizaveta Malashenko

Acting Deputy Director

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability

Safety and Enforcement Division

California Public Utilities Commission

Phone: 415-703-2274

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2013 6:02 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.
Subject: Meeting re Liberty & Cycla Independant Review in PG&E's GRC
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Hi Liza,

Our team would like to meet with you to discuss how this process has been going and what is 
coming up over the next few months. Would you be available to meet with us anytime on 
March 18,20, 26 or 29?

Hope all is going well.

Best,

Meredith

PG&ETs committed to protecting .our customers' privacy. , , . , ,To learn more, prease visit http://www.pge~:com/about/company/privacy/customer/
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